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FACCC RESPONDS TO RESIGNATION OF ELOY OAKLEY

SACRAMENTO, Calif. — The Faculty Association of California Community
Colleges (FACCC) has issued the following statement on the resignation of
California Community College Chancellor Eloy Oakley:

“We wish Chancellor Oakley the best in his future endeavors. While we have not
always agreed with the Chancellor on certain policy matters, his legacy of
bringing equity to the forefront of every community college policy discussion
should be celebrated and continued. We wish him all the best in his new position
at the College Futures Foundation.

We believe the next Chancellor will have an opportunity to re-engage faculty and
other practitioners to ensure state regulations and policy support educators so we
can better support students. Regardless of who is selected for an interim or
permanent role, FACCC will continue to advocate for our faculty, students, and
the mission of the California Community College system.
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Founded in 1953 the Faculty Association of California Community Colleges (FACCC) is a
statewide professional membership association with the mission to inform, educate,
empower, and advocate for faculty in service to students and the communities of
California.
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